
 

Singlegate Primary School  

Dear Families, 

 

 

 

 

Next month: Dance!!!! 

Craig Revel Horwood, 
watch out! Singlegate 
are going strictly, and 
nothing can stop our 
amazing dancing skills! 

We are looking forward 
to visitors, activities and 
a range of workshops 
(Zumba, Charleston, 
Ballet and Hip-Hop). 

Have a lovely half term! 

 

Maggie Wolf - Head Girl 

 

Sam Redpath– Head 
Boy 

This month was the 
month that Singlegate 
hit their golf balls into an 
action packed half term! 
Everyone had a great 
time, especially during 
assemblies and work-
shops with pro golfers! 
All of us learnt amazing 
things such as what 
Birdie, Eagle, Albatross, 
Par, Bogey and Handicap 
mean.  

We 

were shocked at all the 
complicated rules in golf, 
luckily James (a profes-
sional golfer) was there 
to clear up our confu-
sion. Another astounding 
golfer told us that you 
always have to wear red 
at Wimbledon Common 
Golf Club so citizens 
know that you are play-
ing golf. In the work-
shops we improved our 
swing and aim. Not only 
did we improve our 
skills, we had great fun 
as well. 

 

Jamima, Yr6 said ”It has 
been truly fascinating !!” 

 

 

 


